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ﬁ February 1978,

Fr. Patrick Rice
Curraghmore
Fermoy

Co. Cork.

Dear Fr. Rice,

On behalf of the Minister for Foreign Affairs, Mr. Michael
O'Kennedy, T.D., I wish to acknowledge with thanks receipt
of your letter of 28 January IQTB,Iin whicp you express
your appreciation of the Departments role 1n securing the
release of Fatima Cabrera, which is much appreciated.

Yours sincerely,

ep Prilvate Secretary
s




